



The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Parent Information Center (PIC) Volunteer Advocate Training Program Application



PIC's Volunteer Advocate (VA) training program is a free 11week (44-hour) course designed to assist parents and others in

gaining the knowledge and skills to enhance their ability to support other parents of children with disabilities in the special education process, as well as to advocate effectively for their own children. The program and its requirements are described in the Volunteer Advocates for Special Education Training Program Description. Participants are expected to attend all training sessions and fulfill all of the program's requirements.

Please note that the program can only accommodate a limited number of participants each year, so acceptance is not guaranteed. Participant selection is made based on a number of factors, with preference given to parents of children/youth with disabilities and to applicants from areas or populations

currently underrepresented in PIC's Volunteer Advocate network.

If you are interested in applying for the Volunteer Advocate training program, please complete an application form.

Apply Here

St. Anselm's Annual Valentines Day Dance



The students at St. Anselm College have been hosting an annual Valentine's Day Dance for several years. They work closely with our clients on a variety of programs and many have developed wonderful personal relationships.

All ages and abilities are welcome and the students always make sure that everyone has a great time!

Here are the details for this year's event When: Saturday, February 15th from 1:00 to 4:00 Where: St. Anselm Campus - Meelia Center



St. Anselm Valentine's Day Dance Flyer

NH Transition Community of

Practice Events

You can participate in these training sessions in person or from the comfort of your home!



These free training events are focused on helping families successfully transition to life after high school. They're held the first Thursday of each month. If you can attend in person you can meet the speakers and other parents to share ideas or concerns with.

Click Here for the Full Schedule

©2020 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®

A GoDaddy® company